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Summary 

This cover report accompanies the presentation slide deck:  
 
Tackling BAME inequalities on access to Mental Health Services including:  
 

 An overview of the mental health services in the borough 

 PTS programme for the Bangladeshi community 

 
 

Recommendations: 

 
The Health and Adults Scrutiny Sub-Committee is recommended to:  
 

1. Review the accompanying presentation in order to inform discussion for 
the Health and Adults Scrutiny Sub-Committee meeting.  

 
 
 
 
 
 


